
Legal Notice
Laurel School District

Attn: Food Service
Management Companies
Laurel School District, sponsor
of the National School Lunch
Program,  is   requesting
proposals  for  school  food
service  management
services.   Specifications  may
be  obtained  from  Jennifer
Conrad,
jconrad@laurel.k12.pa.us   A
mandatory
walk-through/pre-bid meeting
is scheduled for Jan 26, 2024,
at  2:00   PM  at  the  Laurel
Middle-High  School,  2497
Harlansburg Rd,  New Castle,
PA
16101.


